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Dear Fellow Soldiers of the Cross,                                                                                           May 2024                                    

Greetings from South Korea! Lamentations 3:22-23, reminds us, “It is of the LORD's 

mercies that we are not consumed, because his compassions fail not. They are new every 

morning: great is thy faithfulness.” We thank God for His eternal faithfulness!  

The past few months have been very challenging for Sue and me. We have been battling 
several physical ailments including pneumonia. Presently we are recovering and are feeling 
much better. Thank you so much for your prayers. 
Thank you for praying for our special invite-a-friend breakfast and resurrection service. 
God blessed us with many visitors. It was a great service and our choir did two specials that 
were a tremendous blessing! We also took our annual group photo which is below. Many of 
the people that are in the picture will PCS this year and return to the States. We are always 
in a church planting mode in a military ministry such as ours.  
We are praying about starting a new children's ministry on Wednesday nights. One of the 
new families has a burden and is planning to start the children's program soon. Please pray 
that God will bless this new ministry outreach.  
In April we had a special ladies' brunch, it was such a blessing and one of our young 
mothers gave the devotion. We will have a men’s prayer breakfast at the end of this month. 
Our men enjoy getting together every other month for this special time of fellowship and 
prayer.  Please continue to pray for our outreach in the community, we have faced some 
opposition lately and need your prayers. Thank you! 
                                                                                             Bruce & Sue Rosko 

 

 
 
 


